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Hi, 
  

Please find comments below from Ludlow Town Council’s Representational Committee meeting on 5th April 2011 
regarding the Community Infrastructure Levy: 
  
  
R/96    grants, PLANNING, TRANSPORT, PARKING & PATHS 
 
 

  
(d)  Community Infrastructure Levy: Final Draft Charging Schedule 

RESOLVED   (unanimous) 
 

To make the following comments on the Final Draft Charging Schedule: 
 

In their analysis of the document, members commented that the language and phrasing in 
some sections of the document notably points 3.2; 4.4 and 4.6 is imprecise and unnecessarily 
wordy. 

  
Members concluded that they are in favour of financial contributions being made 
in a regulated and accountable way to assist with adequate provision of 
infrastructure and services in Ludlow. 
  
  
Kind regards, 
Gina 

  
  
Gina Wilding 
Communications & Cemetery Officer 
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